
 

Walk together  
as a Church  

with the Holy Spirit 

Pope Francis invites the Church to participate in the 2023 Synod of Bishops in Rome 
by asking people in every Diocese in the world to pray, reflect and share what the 
Holy Spirit is telling us today.  

 The purpose of the Synod is “to plant dreams”, to “journey together” following the 
course of the Church in the third millennium with a truly synodal mentality.  In our 
Diocese, we will be sharing resources and organizing meetings through individual 
churches beginning this Fall 2021.  Join us! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Roman Catholic 
Diocese of Whitehorse 

“Synodality is the way of being the Church today according to the will of God, in a dynamic 

of discerning and listening together to the voice of the Holy Spirit.” - Pope Francis  

 

www.synod.va 
 

 

Pick up your Synod 

prayer card at your 

local parish! 
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https://www.synod.va/en.html

